
Earlier this month, the NSG held their AGM and there was not much movement through the 
positions, in fact all of the same people remain in the executive team however we have had 
two more people join the general committee, which is fantastic. We will now have a break 
from meetings until the beginning of next year where we will start to plan for next year’s 
netball season. We had a successful joint fundraising venture with the RSG (Holt Bolt) in 
September and we are open to more joint fundraising ventures in the future. We also had 
another fundraising activity on Sunday at the Bribie triathlon. Mrs Power went to the 
Samsung Cup in Toowoomba with 2 junior school netball teams and both teams came away 
with pleasing results.  
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